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Daisy classes are held every Saturday per our yearly schedule. During COVID-19 situation classes are held 
online using Zoom video conferencing system. 
 
Attendance: 

Regular attendance and punctuality is essential to superior learning. We at Daisy therefore, emphasize on 
regular attendance. 
 
During Zoom classes’ attendance is recorded by the Zoom system. We have the time recorded as you join 
or leave a zoom class online. Per Daisy rules if you are late by 10 minutes you are marked as late. 
 
At Daisy, to promote good attendance we award a bonus of 50 marks to every student with perfect 
attendance at the year end. The bonus marks are added to your exam results to determine class positions 
for the prize distribution ceremony.  
However, sloppy attendance has its downside as well. To allow for unavoidable circumstances like being 
sick or travelling we allow 4 absents and 4 late joining free for a Daisy year. For every late after 4 late-
arrivals 3 marks are deducted from attendance bonus of 50 marks. Similarly for every absence after the 
allowed 4 absents 5 marks are deducted from the yearly attendance bonus marks.   
 
For example a student who was absent for 4 days and late for 4 days in a Daisy year no deduction is made 

and he/she is awarded full 50 bonus marks. In another case if a student was absent for 6 days and late for 

7 days he/she will get only 31 bonus marks. For detailed understanding you may want to talk to your 

teacher. 

Term Exams. 
 
We hold three term exams in a Daisy year named as Term-1, Term-2 and final or Term-3 exam. The term 

exams are always announced so parents should note down exam dates. A student could be excused for 

an exam once in a year time but a make-up exam must be pre-arranged for a missed exam. A missed exam 

means 0 marks which will ruin a student’s class position at the year end. No make-up exams are allowed 

for the final or Term-3 exam. 

Quizzes are regularly held during class. Quiz marks are NOT added to final marks. Similarly homework and 

other class assignment marks are NOT added to the final marks. 

For class positions and trophies we first convert all obtained marks and bonus marks into percentage (out 

of 100 basis) add all four marks to arrive at a number and take an average divided by 4. All the final marks 

are sorted from highest to lowest and then pickup top 3 for the positions for every class.  

You may want to keep a regular watch on attendance and exam records for your children at Daisy website 

www.Daisy5.org   The website is updated regularly. 
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http://www.daisy5.org/

